DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENT AND NATURAL RESOURCES
KAGAWARAN NG KAPALIGIRAN AT LIKAS NA YAMAN

BAGONG PILIPINAS

ADVISORY

FREE KIDNEY AND PROSTATE ULTRASOUND SCREENING

FOR/TO : All Officials and Employees
DENR Central Office

In celebration of the National Kidney Month this June 2024, the Human Resource
Development Service, through the Medical Clinic has collaborated with the Philippine
Academy of Medical Specialists (PAMS) Foundation to conduct free kidney and
prostate ultrasound screening for officials and employees including contract of service
personnel on 25 June 2024, from 9:00 AM to 3:00 PM at the DENR Social Hall Main
Building.

The activity can accommodate up to 100 individuals and will be on a first-come
first-served basis. All interested employees are encouraged to register online by accessing
the link or QR code below. Those who have pre-registered will be prioritized.

Relative to this, please be advised of the following:

1. Health and safety measures shall be observed including proper wearing of
face masks and disinfection of hands; .

2. Kidney ultrasound screening will be available to both male-and female
employees while Prostate ultrasound screening will be available to male
employees aged 40 years or older.

3. Employees who wish to undergo Kidney Ultrasound are required to drink 24
ounces or 710 ml of water an hour before the procedure and are advised not
to empty their bladder before the ultrasound.

4. Those who will avail themselves of the prostate ultrasound screening are
advised to refrain from voiding prior to the prostate ultrasound screening.

5. A free urologic consultation will be provided by the on-duty urologist for
individuals diagnosed with renal or prostate disease.

6. Things to bring:

a) Ballpen
b) Water tumbler/container

Should you have any questions and/or clarifications, you may contact the DENR
Medical Unit at VOIP 1178 or telephone no. (02) 89279920.

For information and guidance.
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